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27 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 Warner Brothers Harry Potter Studio Tour and Educational Visit  
 
We have booked tickets for the Harry Potter Tour at Warner Brothers Studio on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 
a very advantageous rate.   
 
The visit will include an English lesson delivered by the outstanding education team, which will complement 
the children’s learning in school as well as being a wonderful experience for them. 
 
Please ensure your child is at school by 8am as we will be walking to catch the first tour bus departing from 
Watford Junction. We will return to school by the end of the school day. 
 
The entrance fee including the return coach will be £22.50 payable via School Gateway please, by 
Wednesday 20th December. 
 
Unfortunately, if there is insufficient support for this trip, we may have to consider cancelling.   
    
All the children should bring a packed lunch, together with a drink in a non-breakable container.   
Packed lunches will also be available to order from the Pantry. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

L Reynolds & A Park 

Class Teachers 
 

 

 

 


